FRED MEDART MANUFACTURING Co.

POTOMAC AND DE KALB STREETS
Zone 18

SAINT Louis, Mo.
November 8, 1943

Dr, Forrest C, Allen, Director
of Physical Education

University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

We thank you for your letter of October 6th in response
to our letter of Sept. 29th. To date we have never
received our certified check submitted in connection

with quotation on gymnasium apparatus for the University
of Kansas,

We wrote the State of Kansas direct, copy of our letter
is enclosed. Your cooperation in having this check
returned to us, will be appreciated.

Very truly yours,

FRED MEDART MANUFACTURING CO.
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Assistant Secretary
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